

HEATON ST. BARNABAS MOTHERS' UNION

32 Bullroyd Drive, BRADFORD, BD8 0AS Tel. 01274 487097

17th December, 2014

Mrs. D. Smith, B.Ed.(Hons) Headteacher, St. Barnabas' C. of. E. Primary School, Rossefield Road, BRADFORD. BD9 4DA

Dear Mrs. Smith,

On behalf of our members I would like you to convey to the staff and children of Year 1 our thanks for the excellent little concert they performed for us last week. The singing was delightful and the words so clear.

May I also say how impressed we were with their behaviour. Without exception they were all very polite and it was a pleasure to have them with us.

Yours sincerely,

& Valerie mirchal

Valerie Mitchell Branch Leader